
February 15, 2000

P.O. Box 70400

Southwest Station,

Washington, DC 20024

Dear Sir or Madam:

I wanted to let you know my opinion of the Copyright GC/I&R.  I believe that this law should have no
bearing in the DVD lawsuit.  They were only trying to make DVD available for the Lynux OS.  I think that
this law should be revised and/or stricken down.  Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Craig O. Fogus
Cfogus@one.net

General Counsel
Copyright GC/I&R

2842 Resor Rd.
Fairfield, OH  45014
513-942-4322


